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A.A.BOWMAN B.Sc.
MECHANICAL AND ELECTRICAL ENGINEER

260 ST.JAMES STREET 
MONTREAL, CANADA

December 5th.1921.

My dear General:

Your letter of the 2nd. Inst, was for­

warded to me here^where I will be for a week or two on some 

special work.

It is very good of you to treat my letter 

with such consideration;especially from a very busy man like 

yourself.
If there be anything of interest to you 

in this connection, I shall be glad to see you at any time.

With kind regards,

Yours faithfully,

D *vr

Sir.Arthur Currie,Principal, 
McGill University, 

Montreal.
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